
Craver, Patti

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:
Attachments:

Balsam, Briana \C\L.
Tuesday, July 31, 2012 2:52 PM
Egan, Joseph
FW: Pilgn•m letter
Pilgrim letter

FYI. NRC just received this letter from NMFS today. I have only briefly looked at it, but I may need to
coordinate with you to get more information if I have questions. Thanks!

Briana
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Craver, Patti

From: Julie Crocker [julie.crocker@noaa.gov] ,\ I
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2012 1:03 PM " j I
To: Balsam, Briana
Subject: Pilgrim letter
Attachments: Crocker07083-1 ,pdf

Categories: Follow Up

Hi Briana -

here is the letter. My apologies, I was out of the office when these were signed and it was my understanding
that my supervisor had transmitted this electronically to you, Dr. Hull and Dennis at that time. Apparently that
did not happen although I do see that he sent Drew Stuyvenberg and Dennis an email on July 17 indicating that
we were sending this letter. It was my understanding that these were mailed on July 17 so it is strange you are
just receiving it now!

Julie

Julie Crocker
Protected Resources Division
Northeast Regional Office
National Marine Fisheries Service
55 Great Republic Drive
Gloucester, MA 01930
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